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As previously stated, passive sampling in the northern part of the Limpopo Province 
was a complete success. The results and findings are currently being prepared as 
popular summary articles which will be shared following feedback and acceptance 
of the results, as well as the interpretation thereof by supervisors and collaborators.  
The final chapters are still in the process of being edited and submitted for 
feedback. The write-up has taken longer than expected with the submission of the 
final thesis envisioned to take place in August 2020.  


